
Sunday Evening Announcement 
November 17, 2019 
7:00 p.m. 
For the week:  November 18, 2019 – November 22, 2019 
 
Good Evening: 
 
This is Dr. John Mazzella calling, your child’s High School Principal.  The purpose of this evenings 
call is to keep you informed of the activities, events, and happenings scheduled for the week of 
November 18, 2019  – November 22, 2019. 
 

• Monday, November 18th, our Girls Basketball team plays at Terry Parker @ 6:00 
p.m. 

• On Tuesday, November 19th, FBHS will be on a Homeroom Bell Schedule and our 
students will continue their Expect Respect Bullying Prevention Lessons.  Also, 
our Girls Soccer team will play at Episcopal at 6:45 and our Boys Soccer team 
plays at Providence at 7:20. 

• Wednesday, November 20th, students who are interested in how to start a 
career with the Army National Guard, the Navy, the Fernandina Beach Police and 
Fire Departments (including being an EMT) and who have registered with 
Assistant Principal Webber may attend an Assembly to be held first and second 
periods. 

• Thursday, November 21st, Jostens will be here to collect payments for Junior 
Rings and Senior Cap & Gown and other Senior items.  Please see them on the 
stage in the Cafeteria during Anchor Time. 

• Thursday, November 21st, Boys Soccer plays at Home against Keystone at 5:30 
and 7:20.  Our Boys Basketball team will host their Preseason Classic which 
begins at 7:30. 

• Friday, November 22, Girls Soccer is at Bishop Snyder at 6:00 p.m., Girls 
Basketball is at Providence, at 7:00, and the Boys Basketball Preseason Classic 
continues at home at 7:30 

• Saturday, November 23rd, our FBHS Thespians will participate in the Districts at 
Mandarin High School. 

Looking Ahead: 

• Monday, November 25th, our FBHS Sophomores will be taking an FSA Writing 
test. 

• School is out for the Thanksgiving break on November 27, 28, and 29. 
 

Parents:  Please have your student restart their laptop and plug it in to charge each week.  We 
suggest every Sunday. 

 
This same announcement is posted on our website at fernandinahigh.com along with a 

complete list of monthly activities for the months of November and December.  These 

calendars are updated on a regular basis. 

Please call the school if you need further information. 

Thank you for taking time to listen to this important message.  GO PIRATES! 


